
 

The Board of Directors for the Pacific 
Northwest Mennonite Historical Society 
would like to express its heart felt thanks 
to all of those that had a part in the vision 
and construction of this Heritage Center.  
Without your encouragement and 
financial support, this building would 
never have become a reality. 
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Ivan and Pearl Kropf 
Heritage Center 

Dedication at Zion Mennonite Church 

6030 South Whiskey Hill Road 
Hubbard, OR 97032-9406 

(503) 266-6447 
pnwmennonite@canby.com 



B u i l d i n g  C o m m i t t e e  

Jerry Barkman 
Richard Kropf 
Gene Gascho 
LeAnne Kropf 

 

Bernard Showalter                            President 
Goldie Heyerly                           Vice President 
Gloria Nussbaum                              Secretary 
Don Bacher                                       Treasurer 
Melanie Springer Mock         Member at Large 
Jerry Barkman                      Member at Large 
Margaret Shetler                                 Archivist 
Violet Burley                                       Librarian 
Ray Kauffman                 Conference Historian 

B o a r d  o f  D i r e c t o r s  

Jerry Barkman, Moderator 
Don Bacher, Song Leader 

Welcome                                                      
“What is this place”        #1 Hymnal: A Worship Book 
“A brief history of PNMHS and the Western years” 

Hope Lind 

Building History and Recognition        Jerry Barkman 
 A recognition of the individuals who worked on the 
 building and provided financial and in-kind 
 support.  

 
Prayer of  Dedication                           Willard Kennel 

 
“To God be the glory” #102 Hymnal: A Worship Book 
 
At this time, please move to the Ivan and Pearl Kropf 
Heritage Center for the ribbon cutting by “Kropf rep”, 
Richard Kropf and Bernard Showalter.  This will be 
followed by tours of the facility and refreshments. 

“Building on our Heritage” 


